
 

 

 

Dear Parents  

Your child was having a recorder lesson in school once a week. To keep them going we have created 

a short film that they can watch and join in with.  All you need to do is click on the link below and the 

lesson will appear. You will also need your child’s Charanga log in, available from your child’s Class 

teacher if they don’t already have it. During the film you will be posted to the Charanga website which 

can be found at www.dudleyperformingartsonline.org.uk.  

Before you start watching get the instrument ready, ask your child to play a few notes and you are 

ready to go!  There will be another film next week and you can use the films more than once – in fact, 

the more the better. The school name might be incorrect on the first link due to an admin error but 

the content is for Gigmill pupils. 

https://youtu.be/7_kSjviaQNg 

 

Mrs Bayliss  
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